
From: mldaquano mldaquano   
Sent: Sunday, March 10, 2019 3:14 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Town Files: D01-18003 and D02-18013 
 

I am against the request being made by NYX 9675 Yonge Ltd. to erect a high density, mixed use 
residential/commercial development known as 9675, 9697 and 9699 Yonge Street. 

There are already more than enough high-rise buildings on Yonge Street in Richmond Hill. 

Mary Lou Daquano 

32 Clarissa Drive, Richmond Hill, Ontario L4C 9R7 

 


